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Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, 203

1

24th Jaruary, 1947.

Dear Mr. Van der Wael,

I am much obliged to you for your lstter of the
' 11th instant regarding the Motorship "DEMOCRAAT" and am desired
to call attention to the following points:-

l. In the third paragraph of your letter it 1is stated that two
indepsndent bilge pumps, each of 6 tons capacity, were fitted
on this vessel, wherseas only one independent pump was indicated
on the plan submitted to this Office, nor was any other bllge
pump shown.

2. It 1s noted that an auxlliary comprsssor has now been fitted
on board ths vessel,so that the Soclety's requirements
regarding number of pumps and compressors appear to have bne-
complied with, although the capacity of the pumps is still
lsss than we are prepared to accept.

3. 3incs the Bureau Veritas tabls of requirsmenta given 4h/our
letter of the 23ra ultime has boan o nd by yen to'bascorrect’
it appears that in the case of the M.8. "ZWANTT ENA" the
practice of the Buresu Veritas 088 not agree with their
published requir smants if they are propared tol accent’.a 8ingls
bllge pump.
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Yours 2lncersly,

rds,
P,H, Van dsr Weel ,Esq.,
(O TR THARS
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